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Seminary Council meeting. President Lolley' s 
office 

Chapel: Open Day (Due to 8:00 pom. performance) 

Handel's "Messiah" will be presented by the 
Southeastern Seminary Mixed Chorus, under the 
direction of Ms. Barbara Humble. Binkley 
Chapel . 

. w~_gpes day. December 8 

10:00 a.m. 

3: 00 p .m. 

Chapel: Worship led by President W. Randall 
Lolley 

Famine Relief Committee meeting. Appleby 108. 
Everyone is invited to attend. 

~hursday, December 9 

10:00 a.m. 

7:00 p.m. 

Friday. December 10 

10:00 a.m. 

10.:00 a.m. 

NOTICES: 

Chapel: Worship service of prayer and praise 
led by Dr. Glenn T. Miller. 

Executive Committee of the Student Council 
will meet in the Student Council office, 
second floor, Mackie Hall 

Chapel: Open Day' 

Student Council meeting in the 
Conference Room of Mackie Hall 

--------------------------------·---
LITERARY ISSUE 
DEADLINE: 

December 9 'is the deadline to submit materials 
to be previewed for inclusion in the Spring 
Literary Issue of the Enquiry. Poetry, 

prose and short stories may be submitted. Mark:your material for 
.the literary issue and place it under the Enquiry office door. 
This is also the deadline for regular material to be included in 
the next issue. 

PEER SUPPORT The final meetings for the facilitators of 
GROUP FACILITATORS: the new student peer support groups will be· 

held in Appleby 203 at 8:00 a.m. on December 
.7 and at 11:00 a.m. on Decembe.r 9. 'I1he time will be used for .finAl 
assessment of this semester's program and the experienc·e· of the 
facilitators. • • 

WAKEFIELD RESIDEN'I1S: There will be a speed reading course offered 
at the Wakefield Apartments Clubhouse next 

semester. The course will begin on January 18 and will meet each 
Tuesday and Thursday from 7:00 - 9:00 p.m. The cost is $5.00 per 
person and a minimum of 15 is needed-.;for the course to be offered. 
Dr. Carroll Trotter will be leading the course. For information 
or to register, call the clubhouse at 872-3786. 

-over-



THANKS: The words "thank-you.". are inadequate to express 
my gratitude to the ant.ire Southeastern family. 

Your love and concern for the ·ramily of Mrs. Zinnia Gooch and 
myself during the time of my accident, which resulted in her 
death, was a source of strength for me. I feel fortunate in having 
had so many Christian friends praying for me during this time. I 
love and appreciate all of you. 

FOREIGN MISSIONS 
SUPPLY: -

James H. Royston 

As we enter the Christmas season, few of us 
will fail to recall that this is the time of 
·the annual offering in honor of Lottie Moon. 

Here on campus, we are endeavoring to do our share in support of 
Southern Baptist Foreign Missions. You may have noticed "change 
cans" in the store and in the cafete.ria. These will not do the 
job. Everyone must feel compelled to do their part. Won't you 
leave a contribution for Lottie Moon. in the business, office or 
Dr. Glenn Miller's office? 

CHRISTMAS. CAROLING: On Monday, December 13, at 7:00 p.m. there will 
be an evening of caroling and fellowship for 

the seminary family sponsored by the social committee 
of the Student Council, the BYW, and the Fellowship 
Club. Meet nt the rotunda of Stealey Hall at 
7:00 p.m. where President Lolley will speak on 
the history and meaning of Chrismons. Afterwards, 
you are invited to go caroling and then to the 
Lolley I s home for fellowship and refreshments \'. 
provided by the Faculty Wives Club. Older children 
are invited to participate and a nursery for 
younger children will be provided at Wake 
Forest Baptist Church. 

SEMINARY HOUSING 
RE.SIDENTS: 

If you lock yourself out of your apartment, 
the Seminary watchman will be on campus from 
5:00 p.m. to 6:00 a.m. and can be of assistance. 

REQl§J'RATION NOTICE: All students who are presently enrolled and 
plan to return next semester can register 

between December 13 and January 17. Matriculation checksheets 
can be secured at the Student Activities office, second floor, 
Mackie Hall. Students registering after January 17 will be charged 
a late registration fee. 

All Bulletin material ·should reach the ~ffice of the Director of 
Student Activities, second.floor, Mackie Hall by Thursday noon of 
the week preceding the event to be noted. Material may also be 
placed in the Student Activities box, second floor, .administration 
building. 
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